State Board of Elections Policy 2009-006

A meeting of the Virginia State Board of Elections was held on October 21, 2009 whereby a policy was proposed and approved by the Board:

Procedures for Counting Provisional Ballots

RESOLVED, by the State Board of Elections under its authority to issue rules and regulations to promote the proper administration of election laws and obtain uniformity in the administration of elections pursuant to Va. Code § 24.2-103 and under its authority to provide instructions for the handling and counting of provisional ballots pursuant to Va. Code § 24.2-653, that

The electoral board shall not open any provisional ballot envelopes before they have determined the validity of all the provisional ballots offered in the election.

#